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Hello, Dear Family! 

It's that wonderful time of the week again when we bring you the latest updates 

and exciting happenings/cutting of ribbons in our community. This Saturday, we 

have some heartwarming stories and fantastic opportunities to share with you.  

Wishing you a wonderful Saturday and a weekend filled with joy and purpose! 🌞 

 

 

At LVFC 

 

“True Parents and 
Las Vegas” Sunday 
Service @ 
10:30AM 

Senior Pastor Dr. Ki Hoon Kim will give a 

message called “True Parents and Las 

Vegas” on Sunday, September 10th. 

 
R e a d  M o r e

 

   

  

 

“True Father’s Last 
Will” by Dr. Ki 
Hoon Kim 

Dr. Kim speaks on True Father’s Last Will: 

September 3, 2023 



 

 

 
R e a d  M o r e

 

   

  

 

THE RIBBON IS 
CUT! Grand 
Opening of True 
Families for Peace! 
GRAND OPENING  

"True Families for Peace"  

Witnessing/Blessing Booth 

 
R e a d  M o r e

 

   

  

 

Sunday School is 
back! 

Sunday school is back! 

Class begins at 10:30 am downstairs. 

Ages: 5-11. See you there!  

 
R e a d  M o r e

 

   

 

 

 

Water Pump 
Fundraiser for 
Pakistan!  

Water Pump Fundraiser for Children in 

Pakistan this coming Sunday! 

 
R e a d  M o r e

 

   

  



 

 

 

Shine City Project 
cleans books at 
Spread the Word 
Nevada! 

On August 10, 2023, Shine City Project 

returned to Spread the Word Nevada to 

help clean books! Spread the Word 

Nevada is a nonprofit corporation 

dedicated to advancing early childhood 

literacy by… 

 
R e a d  M o r e

 

   

  

 

Want to Learn 
Korean? Join us 
for Korean 
Classes! 

Want to learn Korean? Join Mrs. Mimi and 

Mrs. Heidi from September 17th, to 

Korean Class every Sunday! 

 
R e a d  M o r e

 

   

  

 

Spanish True 
Family Values 
Seminar 
September 23, 
2023 

Join our Spanish Workshop on Saturday 

September 23, 2023 from 9:30AM - 

2:00PM 

 
R e a d  M o r e

 

   

 

 

 



 

 

CSW Upcoming Events 

 

 

Register for 
Korean 3-Day at 
CSW 

3-day Workshop and a 3-day Pilgrimage 

for Korean Speaking Members from 

September 10 to September 16, 2023 

 
R e a d  M o r e

 

   

 

 

 

Experience 
Cheonshim Won’s 
3-Day Pilgrimage 

Join us as we follow in True Parent’s 

Footsteps for a 3-Day Pilgrimage  

 
R e a d  M o r e

 

   

 

 

 

Hyojeong 
CheonBo Great 
Works 

Great Works October 7, 2023 

 
R e a d  M o r e

 

   

  



 

 

 

Register for 
October CSW 7-
Day Workshop! 

8th CSW 7-Day Workshop October 8-

14th 

 
R e a d  M o r e

 

   

 

 

 

☕ Meetups This Week 

 

 

Meeting with Lili 
Alcala and son 
Yael to discuss 
FEEF education. 

 

 

Mimi and Heidi 
Meet up with Rev. 
Reed and 
Katherine at the 
Harrison House. 

 

  

 

Wilmot and 
Deborah's lunch 
meeting with 
Mimi. 

 
 



 

 

Meet up with 
Andy 

 

  

 

Thank you Kuya 
Jeff!! 

Kuya Jeff took me (Tatsu) out to have 

dinner at Sakana sushi on Sep 6th to 

share some love with me knowing that I 

was working hard in CARP. Thank you!  

  

 

View More News  

View Meetup Photos  

Members' Services Directory  

 

Recent Newsletters: 1079 1080 1081 1082 
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Valued Member 

Water Pump Fundraiser 
for Pakistan! 

FOR THE SHALOM • 
1 

• BLESSINGS OF YAWEH 

Any contribution is 
greatly appreciated 

More Info: 
Arthur Herstein, 301-793-8839. 

• 

The Shalom Blessings of Yaweh 

children's ministry was started two 

years ago in Pakistan by a young 

Christian man from Faisalabad. 

After seeing poor and orphaned 

children living on the roadside, 

Atishna Masih heard God's voice 

calling him to help them. Just 18 

years old at the time, he gathered 

together a small team of 

volunteers, and rented a house for 

these children and some widows 

who were helping them. Since 

then, they have been fed and 

clothed, and the children have 

attended the local village school 

every day. Atishna, who lives a few 

hours away from the village, 

comes to see them every week 

and brings food that gets cooked 

and distributed. On holidays, he 

tries to give the children 

something special to bring joy and 

happiness into their hearts. He 

teaches them from the Bible and 

hopes for them to become strong 

and righteous. Atishna says, "God 

has chosen me for this work." 



Children on the roadside in a small village in Pakistan 

before Atishna began to help them. 

Atishna uses his own money to maintain the home and provide the food. He relies on 

individual small donations, as well as on his parents' generosity and support. He does 

not receive any church or governmental financial support. He goes door to door asking 

for donations. 

At this time, there is an urgent need for clean water. He wants to install a water pump 

filtration system to bring clean, drinkable water to the children. There is plenty of water 

on the property, but it is very dirty. Atishna has spoken with a nearby plumbing 

company, and they can install a water pump system that will filter the water and make 

it drinkable, at a cost of around $850. 
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The water situation at their house in the village is very 

dire. They need a filtration pump. 

This Sunday, September 10, we will have a fundraiser at IPEC after the church service 

to raise money for the water pump. Please consider making a donation for this 

urgently needed project. And if your heart tells you to do more, now or in the future, 

Atishna will be happy to receive donations to help with the monthly expenses of rent, 

food and clothing for the children. If you want to help the water filter project, and will 

not be at the Sunday Service, you can contact Arthur Herstein, 301-793-8839. text or 

phone. He will forward all the proceeds. For more information on Atishna's work, 

contact him directly on Messenger or visit his Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.comfoeople/ Astishna­

Khan/pfbid034ksLy3NZ3pxm5Y5XNTaHd4beeXuSwRft9FUZWkaQd4bEsspgHBBKhzwa2f!'. 

6Ff5XI/ 

"I want to build a house for these children to live in, where 

they will not have to worry about anything. God wants me 

to do this and gives me the courage. I have given my life 

to God and I want to do God's good deeds and follow 

God's commandments. I hope to build a house of God, a 

church that people will come to and glorify His name." 
- Atishna Masih 

God Bless You! 



Atishna feeds the children and teaches them the word 

of God from the Bible. 

< Sunday School is back! 

f 
Home 

LAS VEGAS Meetups 
FAMILY CHURCH a 

Talks 

IPEC CHG/ CSW Connect with Us 

6590 7966 Haven 

Bermuda Rd Street 

Las Vegas, NV Las Vegas, NV 

GRAND OPENING: "True ) 
Families for Peace" 

Contact Us Get involved! 

Donate 
Become a New Member 

Submit a today! 

story B Resources 

HeaVl3tll? Parent Hol'i3~ frimunity Las Vegas Family Church is a Project of Family Federation for World Peace. Copyright 2023 
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Shine City Project cleans 
books at Spread the Word 
Nevada! 

On August 10, 2023, Shine City Project returned to Spread the Word Nevada to help 

clean books! Spread the Word Nevada is a nonprofit corporation dedicated to 

advancing early childhood literacy by providing books for children and households 

located in at-risk, low-income neighborhoods in Nevada. Since 2001, they've been able 

to distribute over 7.1 million books to 790,025 students in both Northern and Southern 

Nevada. On average, that's 60,000 books for students each month! 

On this Thursday evening, our nine Shine City Project volunteers met inside the 

volunteer room at Spread the Word Nevada. We first received instructions and 

guidance through a video showing what to look out for in the books before starting 

and how to clean the books with the tools provided. At our disposal, we had a wet and 

dry cloth, plastic scraper, permanent marker, scissors, tape, a couple erasers, and 

some goo and adhesive remover! We had to ensure that the front and back covers 

and individual pages were all clean and that any stray markings, stickers, and dirt 

were all removed. For books that were too damaged or contained unsuitable content 

for children, these books had to be placed in plastic bins for recycling. 

Overall, we enjoyed the experience of flipping and reading through the pages of the 

books, as well as taking time to prepare them for future distribution! It was relaxing and 

peaceful to have a book in hand. After the service project, one of our volunteers 

wanted to treat everyone for dinner! We enjoyed some sushi at Sapporo Revolving 

Sushi! Our volunteer really appreciated the group and our members and wanted to 

share some love with everyone! We're grateful for his generosity and kindness! 

Shine City 

THE RIBBON IS CUT! Grand 
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